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18th December 2020 

 
Free School Meals and Key Worker Status for January 5th to January 8th 2021 

 
Dear parent or carer, 
  
As you may be aware from the government’s recent announcement, school will open only to pupils in 
Year 11 and Year 13, as well as vulnerable children and the children of key workers, on January 5th.  
 
Remote learning will be provided for all pupils in the year groups not attending school. However, if you 
are considered a key worker and you are intending for your child to attend school between Jan 5th and Jan 
8th, please complete the brief online form, which you can access by clicking here, no later than January 3rd 
2021. We will collate this information and use it to inform our planning for on-site provision during the 
week.  
 
For pupils in receipt of free school meals, hampers containing food provision for the week, will be 
available, from reception, from January 5th. Please contact school from 9am on 5th January, to arrange a 
suitable time for collection. Please note, reception will not be open before 9am on 5th January. 
 
We appreciate the last-minute nature of this information and thank you for your understanding and 
support. 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
Mr G Langston-Jones 
Headteacher 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=4dh8d5jQJ0Gd5XhA80Q_CVsYFUb4wlpClzX9SObbeQZUQktLUEs5TUdGOVFHQllKNUNLUkxPRkJKQS4u

